
Dear Parents 

Your children in Year 6 are working extremely hard at the moment as they prepare for the Standard 

Assessment Tests (SATs) which take place from the 13th – 16th May. A number of parents have asked 

me about purchasing resources to aid learning and revision. I have put together some engaging and 

informative study and revision materials that I know will be really helpful for the children to move 

their learning forward. These are all available online from www.cgp.com or Amazon. Also WH Smiths 

in Chelmsford does stock a wide-range of KS2 resources (examples below). 

Alternatively, it is best to purchase a study book and a workbook together, although in some cases 

they are combined. Little and often revision and study sessions will, in my opinion, be the most 

helpful (the 10 minute CGP tests are useful for this). For some of the books there are advanced 

levels or 100 plus editions. If you are not sure which ones to buy then please come and speak to me. 

These books are targeted at children who are already very secure with the Year 6 Curriculum. Thank 

you for your fantastic support so far this year and I know that we can all work together to allow your 

child to achieve their very best and go to secondary school armed with knowledge, skills and 

supreme confidence. If you have any questions regarding these materials then please do not 

hesitate to come and see one of us. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Groves, Mr Mackler and Mrs Dobson 
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